PLANS TO CONSIDER
3.1 Murray Kiely — Proposed Chiller — Akaroa Main Wharf

A plan and supporting documents relating to the proposed chiller to be erected on the Akaroa Main
Wharf is [separately attached. | Mr Kiely has asked for the committee’s comments on his proposal

prior to him processing the application any further.
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